
From:	John	Geissberger	<JGeissberger@albanyca.org>
Date:	Thursday,	October	10,	2019	at	6:53	AM
To:	Tony	Constantouros	<TConstantouros@kppcsd.org>
Subject:	RE:	Kensington	Police	Services	RFP
	
Tony,
I	apologize	for	the	delay	in	sending	this	e-mail	to	you,	but	Albany	Police	Department	will	not		be	
submiVng	a	proposal	to	your	RFP.
Take	care,
John	
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